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COVID Overview 

 Leadership continues to update staff and providers regarding new policies and 

regulations.   

 Covid is less of a concern however vigilance is still the focus. 

 

Staff and Operations Overview  

 Patient care continues to be outstanding.  

 Open positions include RT, CNA, LPN and RN.  

 Recently hired core staff include and Infection Prevention RN and an LPN. 

 Tiffany Forster, APRN started at the Mangum Family Clinic on 2/7/22. 30 new patients 

recorded in March. 

 Critical Alert nurse call system close to completion. This is the final major 

improvement enabled by grant funds.   

 Our average daily census for the month was 8. 

 Emergency Department assisted 144 patients. 

 Employees continue to receive free meals thanks to Cohesive. 

 We have put an emphasis on social media presence and other outreach efforts for the 

both the Hospital and the Clinic. 

 

Contracts, Agreements and Appointments for Governing Board Approval 

 EPL Renewal 

 Property Renewal 

 Strategic Plan 

 

 


